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Christmas 

We hope you are all enjoying the start of December and all of the joy the festive season 

brings.  Christmas has certainly begun at Twiss Green and it was lovely to see so many of 

you joining us for our decorations days this week. 

As the next two weeks in school will be very busy, this newsletter will focus on Christmas 

events on the run up to the end of term. 

 

 

A Wriggly Nativity! 

Reception Year 1 and Year 2 have been working hard to prepare for their per-

formance of ‘A Wriggly Nativity’ next week. Two tickets per performance have 

been sent home to each family. Please can we ask that any tickets that aren’t 

needed are brought to the school office so we can redistribute them to those families 

who have requested additional tickets. 

Tuesday’s performance will begin at 9.30am and families are welcome into school from 

9am to purchase refreshments sold by our PTFA in the hall. Wednesday’s performance 

begins at 6pm and we ask that children are brought back to school at 5.30pm. Refresh-

ments will be on sale again in the hall. We are sure it will be a performance to remember! 
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Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner 

On Thursday 8th December, children are invited to come into school wearing a Christmas jumper over 

their uniform instead of their school jumper/cardigan, in return for a suggested £2 donation to Save the 

Children. They may wear Christmas socks too if they wish! We will also be having our school Christmas 

dinner on that date, which must be paid for in advance on ParentPay if your child is in KS2 and would like 

to have one. 

Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

The PTFA Christmas Party Extravaganza  
 
The PTFA have arranged a Christmas party event on Friday 

9th December. They are trialling using ParentPay for this 

event to minimise job roles for volunteers and make pay-

ment easy for parents/carers. Tickets must be purchased on 

ParentPay by 4pm today. 

Coffee, Cakes and Carols 

Grandparents and other senior members of our community are invited to join us for tea/

coffee and cakes at 9.30am on Tuesday 13th December. Each class will perform a Christ-

mas song/carol  for our guests to enjoy and the children who have guitar lessons in school 

will also be performing. 
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Other Events and Dates 

Monday 5th December: Year 5 and 6 watching ‘Abba Mia’ at Culcheth High School.    

Monday 12th December: Year 6 visit to RAF Burtonwood 

Wednesday 14th December: Year 1 visit to Warrington Museum 

Wednesday 14th December: KS2 First Aid workshops 

Wednesday 14th December: Y4 Ancient Greek workshop 

Friday 16th December: Break up for \Christmas at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 4th January: Back to school for the spring term 

Christmas Party Days 

Christmas parties are on Thursday 15th December for reception and KS1 children and Friday 

16th December for KS2. For their party day, children may come into school dressed in their 

own clothes. 

KS2 Carol Service 

The children in KS2 will be holding a carol service at Culcheth Methodist Church on Thursday 15th 

December at 2.15pm. 

Families are invited to attend the service, but due to capacity issues, it will be limited to two adults per 

child. The service will commence at 2.15pm, and will end at 3pm. You will be welcome to take 

your child home straight from the service, otherwise, they can be collected from school as usual. Donations 

made to the church on the day will be very welcome. 

 


